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[bookmark: _GoBack]Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager
Shuttle Express – C-975
800 SW 16th Street
Renton, WA 98057
March 29, 2016
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attn:  Records Center
PO Box 47250
Olympia WA  98504-7250
RE: Transmittal of Shuttle Express Tariff No 11 Revisions – TC-160336
Dear Mr. King:

Shuttle Express requests withdrawal of previously submitted 3rd Revised Page 45 that was sent in error.
Shuttle Express also requests the addition of 3rd Revised Page 46 that was intended to be submitted showing the increased Max Fares in line with the rest of the filing.
Contact Information for this transmittal:
Wesley Marks
800 SW 16th St.
Renton, WA 98057
(425) 981-7065 - Phone
(425) 981-7071 - Fax
wmarks@shuttleexpress.net

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this request from the Commission.
Respectfully,
Wesley A. Marks
Accounting Manager

